
Bioblitz! 
May 10-11, 2019 

 
In this 24 hour extravaganza, scientists and citizen scientists took a census of the flora and fauna 
of Riverside’s natural areas along the Des Plaines River. Results were posted on iNaturalist.org 
for global review. The event was sponsored by the Frederick Law Olmsted Society and Landscape 
Advisory Commission with generous funding from Openlands. 
 
There were 323 observations, 147 species verified, 56 identifiers and 17 observers. The most 
observations were American Bladdernut (8 observations) and White-tailed Deer (6 observations).  
All of the results are on the iNaturalist website. 
 

 

 
 

https://www.inaturalist.org/observations?project_id=34239&utm_content=header-search

